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THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 21 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 28 
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Got Newsletter Articles? 
Please send them to Kathy Hansen 

Rubykat710@att.net 
Put “Newsletter” in the subject line.  

The deadline for each week is Tuesday evening. 
 

Thank You, Beloveds  

I would like to thank you for allowing me the privilege 
of acting as your Senior Warden during these last 
several years.  You have taught me to have much 
courage, patience, forgiveness and faith.  I am leaving 
St. Luke’s with a heavy heart, but also with a sense 
that I have made a decision which will allow me peace 
and the potential for new spiritual growth. 

You have gifted me with a lovely and unique 
handwoven scarf which I will always treasure.  It will remind me of the many differing textures 
and colors which make the fabric of St. Luke’s. 

You will always remain in my heart.  I wish you well as a congregation.  You remain in my prayers 
always.  Again, my thanks. 

Peace, Holly 

http://www.stlukesatascadero.com/
mailto:Rubykat710@att.net
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mailto:castlewood16@gmail.com?subject=Gather%20Sevice%20Invitation&body=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20Invitation%20list%20for%20St.%20Luke%27s%20Gather%20Service%20on%20Sundays%20at%207%20pm.%0A%0AName%3A%0A%0AThank%20you

